
Tullahoma Utilities Authority 

Ovoca Road Pump Station and Force Main  

CWPRL 2021-16 

A public meeting will be held on Monday, July 11 at 6:00 P.M. to allow public input on planned 

improvements to wastewater collection system. This project involves the replacement of an existing 

pump station and installation of a new 12-inch force main to increase the capacity and improve 

reliability of the collection system. Tullahoma Utilities Authority has applied for a Clean Water State 

Revolving Fund (CWSRF) Loan, and the project has been identified as CWPRL 2021-16.  

The meeting will include a short presentation regarding the purpose and scope of the project, the 

anticipated probable cost of $1,600,000.00, and anticipated impacts on user fees for the funding of the 

project. The meeting will be held at the at the Tullahoma Utilities Authority auditorium, 901 S. Jackson 

Street.  Please use the south parking lot for access to the meeting.    

Phone 931-455-4515 with questions 
Scott Young, Vice President Water/Wastewater Systems  
Tullahoma Utilities Authority 
 
 


